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End of Life (EOL) Notice  
11th July 2023 

To our Valued Customers: 

 

Laird Connectivity is officially announcing the End of Life (EOL) for MAF94192 D-Puck Series 
Embedded Antenna with minimal global demand. 

 

It is not possible to offer a Last time Buy (LTB) against this legacy antenna part number, due to a 
mixture of factors including Penang factory transition issues and very limited commercial opportunity 
with this part. We will also not be able to offer any replacements for this part number. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. If you have any questions, please call your 
normal sales representative or one of our regional contact numbers below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
Senthooran Ragavan 
Senior Product Manager 
Laird Connectivity  


